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Elisabeth Quint, M.D., clinical professor of obstetrics and gynecology in the Medical 
School, retired from the University of Michigan on June 30, 2023. 

Dr. Quint received her medical degree in 1985 from the University of Leiden Medical School 
in The Netherlands.  She completed an obstetrics and gynecology residency at the University of 
Michigan Hospitals and joined the faculty in 1991 as a clinical lecturer.  She was promoted to 
clinical assistant professor in 1993, clinical associate professor in 1999, and clinical professor in 
2005. 

Dr. Quint is board-certified in obstetrics and gynecology and received a focused practice 
designation in Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology (PAG) from the American Board of 
Obstetrics and Gynecology.  Dr. Quint is a true advocate for her patients caring for them with 
compassion, dedication, and the absolute highest quality of care.  

Dr. Quint is a nationally recognized expert on the gynecological health of girls and 
adolescents with physical and developmental disabilities and has been committed to improving 
not only the clinical care they receive, but also evidence-based medicine to guide care.  Dr. Quint 
has served as clinic director for PAG since 1991.  Since 2012, Dr. Quint has organized the annual 
Mayer-Rokitansky-Küster-Hauser (MRKH) Adolescent Women and Families Day at the 
University of Michigan.  In addition, Dr. Quint has been the director of the PAG Fellowship 
Program since 2011 and served as assistant dean for clinical faculty for the Medical School from 
2004 until January 2023.   

Dr. Quint has 113 peer-reviewed publications, 20 book chapters, and numerous invited 
lectures on contraception in medically complex patients, gynecologic care for youth with special 
needs, and menstrual management for adolescents with disabilities. Dr. Quint served as the 
president of the North American Society for Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology from 2011-
2012.  In each role Dr. Quint has served in, she has done so with great success and made major 
contributions to the care of girls and adolescents with disabilities across the world.  

The Regents now salute this distinguished scholar and surgeon by naming Elisabeth Quint, 
clinical professor emerita of obstetrics and gynecology.   
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